
 
                                                                                                       Sunday 17th January 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc 

Recently Deceased 

Michael Fallon 

Tommy Devlin 

Agnes Ward 

Carol Flynn 

Bridie O Shea 

Anniversaries 

Eoin Hearty 

Michael & John Barry 

Sr Philomena Mc Elroy 

Thomas Farrell 

Charlie Flynn 

Lily Crowe 

Deceased members of Healy Family 

Jerry Farrelly 

Christine Dalton 

 

The Cosy Corner Café is now closed for all business 

for the remainder of January they thank you for your 

support in trying to keep a take away business going 

but regret they have to now close fully until at least 

the end of January they hope all their customers will 

remain safe and look forward to welcoming you all 

back soon 

 

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please fill 

in details on brown envelopes provided and 

place envelope with Mass offering in letter box 

or safe at back of church 

Please be extra careful if you are in Church 

to wipe down seats and anything you touch 

and not to gather around talking in groups 

Stay Safe and hopefully, we will all be able 

to gather for worship again very soon. 

Sincere  thanks to all who have 

returned their Christmas Dues 

Envelopes can be left in safe at 

back of Church if you did not 

receive an envelope there are 

spare ones on tables in Church 

Porch 

Mass times this week 

 From Monday 18th January our Daily Mass will be 

streamed live at 9.30am each day as unfortunately 

during the current restrictions no one is allowed 

attend Mass 

Church will open Monday to Friday for private 

prayer from 11am to 4.30pm unless we have a 

funeral 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with thanks your continued 

support to them You can still leave your donations in 

safe at back of church.  we ask if you can to use the  

Blue envelopes on tables in Church for your donations 

and place envelopes in Safe at back of Church there 

are more demands than ever on the Society for help 

at this time of pandemic so any help would be 

appreciated. 

The parish office will remain closed at this time due to HSE 

guidelines If you wish to purchase Mass there are a 

selection on table in Fr Brendan’s porch if you are 

cocooning and need  cards please phone me at 087 

6174498 and I will post out to you Anyone wishing to book 

Masses can phone me or email 

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  Stay Safe 

Templeogue Mens Shed wish to ackowledge with grateful 

thanks the sum of 4150.00 raised for Laura Lynns Childrens 

Hospice through the sale of their calendars sincere  thanks to 

all who supported them in their fund raising venture. 

God's healing hand 

To our brothers and sisters who have contracted and are 

suffering due to the Coronavirus Disease, we pray that God’s 

healing hand may rest upon you.                                                        

To medical doctors, nurses and the supporting staff who are in 

the frontline of the fight against COVID-19  May the Good Lord 

sustain you and inspire you to render your  life-saving services 

with due care, love and compassion. 

To all those who have lost their loved ones due to the 

Coronavirus outbreak, we convey our deepest sympathies.       

We pray that their souls, through God’s mercy, may rest in 

eternal peace. We pray that God may grant all bereaved families 

his consolation and strengthen their faith and hope in Jesus 

Christ, the Risen Lord.     Amen. 
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